
August 10, 2021 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you for your continual support to RLCS. We are excited about being able to start school on 

Tuesday, August 24 with in-person learning. Virtual learning is not an option at this time. We are grateful 

that you have entrusted us with helping to educate your children. Our goal is always to make things as 

safe as possible for our students and staff.  We are planning to have Parent/Student Orientation on 

Monday, August 23, from 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm.  Lord willing, we will be opening our doors without masks 

being required (optional individual family decision). We are planning to get back to routine procedures 

concerning things like recess, using the lunch room (pizza schedule will return), and field trips. We will 

continue to sanitize and clean daily. Water bottles are still encouraged, but water fountains will be 

available. The health, safety, and the education of the entire school remains our priority.  We trust you 

will assist us by keeping your child home if they are showing signs of sickness as you have in the past. 

Students should stay at home at least 24 hours after the resolution of a fever (temperature of 100.4 or 

higher) without the use of fever reducing medications (Tylenol or Ibuprofen). We will keep you informed 

if there are mandated changes from the state.  

It is our goal to resume normal sport activities for the fall season. Spectators are welcome at the present 

time to home games. We do need to respect the regulations of the schools hosting our away games. We 

will keep you informed if there are differences. Please be vigilant looking for of the symptoms of 

sickness in your family. Those infected should stay home from activities. Again personal water bottles 

are always a good practice.  

Thank you for your cooperation and support during this constantly evolving period. Your continued 

prayers for the ministry are greatly appreciated.  


